December 1, 2024

Dear Mr. Kluver,

I'm writing this letter to inform you of my decision to resign from my position as an
Educational Assistant at Foley Public Schools. My last day will be December
19th, 2024. This was an incredibly hard decision to make as the last few years
have been a wonderful experience. | am extremely grateful to have had the
opportunity to work with such an amazing team of people who are making great
differences in so many students' lives.

Please let me know how | can help to make this transition go as smooth as
possible. )

Even though | will be spending much needed time with my family, | would love to
come back to visit as a substitute if ever needed.

It has truly been a pleasure,

Kristina Buhs
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